
                                            

 

 

    

The Down Syndrome Advocacy Foundation (DSAF)’s Trivia Game challenged the event’s participants’ on facts about 
Down syndrome.  DSAF was Alexander’s Angels fiscal sponsor until the latter received 501(c)(3) status in 2010. 
Alexander’s Angels is very grateful and pleased to be a DSAF sponsor. 

                     

 

ACDS’ Talented Let's Groove Zumba Dancers rocked the mall and attracted a large crowd!  ACDS early support of 

Alexander’s Angels influenced our eventual success.  Alexander’s Angels is a proud sponsor of ACDS. 

            

Since 2010 all funds raised by our World Down Syndrome Day celebration have been earmarked for Down syndrome 

research.  One of Alexander’s Angels beneficiaries is a research project that Dr. Xiao-Fei Kong is conducting at 

Rockefeller University.  An informative Down syndrome research symposium, planned by Alexander’s Angels for the fall of 

2018, will highlight Dr. Kong’s work among others. 

                                             

Although the F.A.N. Club just joined our event, they soon became an integral part of our group.  Not only did they support 

the event by placing an ad on our journal, but also brought goodie bags to share with our participants. 

Brittany’s Baskets of Hope, Inc. is dedicated to bring information, support, guidance, and hope to families that have 

newly welcomed a baby with Down syndrome into their lives. Brittany, who happens to have Down syndrome, is the 

founder of Brittany’s Baskets of Hope, Inc.  Alexander’s Angels is a proud sponsor of Brittany’s project. 


